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Sightshare Mobilizes High Schools to Support
Morocco Vision Eye Camps

Vision Care USA is proud to partner with Sightshare, a student-led
organization dedicated to expanding access to eye care and raising
awareness among youth about visual impairments and disabilities.

During the past year, Sightshare has been actively fundraising through
several high schools nationwide to support our upcoming Morocco Eye
Camps, raising over $1,700.00 to help provide sight-restoring
surgeries and other vital eye care to the communities of Agadir and
Zagora this April and May.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to the high schools that have
participated in these efforts:

Stuyvesant High School (NY)
Eleanor Roosevelt High School (NY)
Crescenta Valley High School (CA)
James E. Taylor High School (TX)

http://visioncareusa.org
https://visioncareusa.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=98dc5c94-4b3e-4435-a109-e744533e85e4


Sightshare was founded by siblings Jiwon and Junseo Lee, inspired by
personal experiences and a desire to support others facing similar
challenges. After undergoing eye surgery as a child, Jiwon was moved
by the support she received and aimed to offer the same to others. The
siblings were also deeply affected by how blind individuals were
perceived around their community, which motivated them to promote
understanding and empathy through education.

Sightshare raises awareness about visual impairment and works to
assist visually impaired youths globally, driven by the belief that
informed and compassionate young people can make a powerful
impact.

Moreover, Sightshare creates opportunities - like voice letters and
music events - for youth to connect with the visually impaired
community and to share joy together.

2025 Vision Eye Camp & PTC Schedule



* Phacoemulsification Training Course
**COECSA -College of Ophthalmology of Eastern, Central and Southern Africa

If you are interested in joining one of our Vision Eye Camps, please go
to the "Volunteer" section of our homepage to apply by clicking the link
below, or email us at volunteer@vcs2020.org.

Kindly note that dates and cities may be subject to change.

mailto:volunteer@vcs2020.org


Volunteer

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA

Our Website Give the Gift of
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